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Valentina Cenic

From:

Sent: 22 May 2025 13:32

To: Valentina Cenic

Subject: Re: Raykdi LTD application

Attachments: IMG-20250520-WA0026.jpg; IMG-20250520-WA0022.jpg; IMG-20250520-
WAO0025,jpg; Screenshot_20250517_175950_Maps.jpg; 20250520_182837.jpg;
Screenshot_20250517_175937_Maps.jpg; 20250520_183103.jpg; 20250520_
182835,jpg; 20250520_182905,jpg; 20250520_183129,jpg; 20250520_183125,pg;
20250520_184138.jpg; 20250520_184128.jpg; 20250520_182901.jpg
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Dear Valentina Cenic,

Thankyou for your email and for clarifying the objections regarding the location.

I understand the concerns about the potential damage to the grass verge and the proximity to a busy
junction with existing parking issues.

However, | have attached photos below which show two different food trucks/trailers currently
operating in Leicester. One of these is sited on parking bays on a busy road. Given this, | am
struggling to understand why we should not be able to keep our food trailer at the location we
originally provided.

Furthermore, and as shown in the attached pictures, there is designated parking near the junction
we chose as our location, meaning our trailer would not hinder any traffic or cause further parking
issues.

Regarding the quality of the grass verge, which was raised as a concern for the objection, | have also
attached multiple photos of the location which clearly show how the grass near our proposed spotis
unfortunately already being used as a dumping ground.

Despite this, we are still willing to site our trailer off the grass and onto the pavement, as
demonstrated in some of the attached pictures. The second attached picture of another food
truck/trailer also shows it sited on the pavement, suggesting this should not be a problem for us if

others are able to do so.

| hope these points and the attached photographic evidence address your concerns.

Kind regards,

Dhaval Tank




